Subject: Call for Applications: American Excess Insurance Lighthouse Awards

Greetings,
Our insurance partner, American Excess Insurance Exchange (AEIX), is now accepting applications for its annual American Excess Insurance Lighthouse Awards program. As an AEIX-affiliated hospital or health system, this is an opportunity for you to gain recognition for existing programs or receive grant funding for new and innovative ideas that improve patient safety and reduce risk exposure.
Key Details:
· The awards program aims to acknowledge the achievements of AEIX member organizations and support ongoing efforts in patient safety and clinical quality improvement.
· Applications are open to any person or department within your organization, with the potential to receive up to $15,000 in funding for initiatives focused on patient safety.
· There is no limit to the number of applications that can be submitted by each organization.
· To submit your application, please coordinate with NAME HERE in the Risk Management department. They can be reached at EMAIL ADDRESS or PHONE NUMBER.
· All necessary information and resources for the application process can be found on the AEIX website.
· The deadline for submission is August 25th, 2023.
Don't miss this excellent opportunity to showcase your efforts, be recognized for your achievements, and drive positive change in patient safety. We eagerly await your participation!

Sincerely,
SIGNATURE/NAME
TITLE




